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Tuesday 28th November 2023  

 
Parental Consents - Arbor 

 
 
Dear parents / carers 
 
We have been checking Parental Consents on Arbor and there are quite a few permissions/consents which 
are still pending (meaning parents/carers have neither agreed or declined permission). 
 
Could you please check your consents on your Arbor App and either decline or accept. 
 
The ‘School Photograph’ consent which gives Permission for your child’s image to be taken at school and 
used for the following purposes: Photographs, videos, school website (which is linked to Facebook), all forms 
of media, prospectus, school displays and local/national newspapers (including Year R class photos), is one 
of the consents which has the highest pending responses.  
 
Jenna Freeman is practising a Christmas dance with all the children in the school and videos of the children 
will be uploaded onto the website for you all to see and enjoy. If you want your child to take part in this, 
please ensure you have given permission for School Photographs. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Vanessa Rattley 
Office Manager and Headteachers PA  

 


